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Dear YFU Exchange Student;

Happy New Year!  I am writing to invite you to an important YFU event: the Midyear Orientation.  This special program is being planned for all international students living in the area.  IT is being scheduled at the midpoint of the exchange experience and is designed to give students the opportunity to meet as a group to assess their experience thus far.  As we’ve already experienced this year, it’s a lot of fun when YFU students get together, and we have more fun activities planned for this weekend too! 

	Sunday, February 21, 2010

9:30 am – 3:30 pm

Okemos High School

First Christian Church West

Saganaw, Michigan
	Sunday, February 28, 2010

9:30 am – 3:30 pm

Georgetown Toyota Plant

Visitor’s Center

Georgetown, Kentucky


Maps and directions are enclosed for your convenience to all orientations.  Registration will begin PROMPTLY AT 9:00 A.M.  It is very important that you be on time!  

Please complete and return the reservation coupon by February 3rd.  If you have any questions about the orientation, please call the YFU Founder’s District office at 1-800-872-0200.  The volunteers, staff, and alumni of YFU Founder’s District look forward to seeing you again and working with you at your Midyear Orientation.

(And then attached the invite like sample below).
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YFU Mid-Year Orientation

Saturday, January 11, 2015
9:30 – 3:30 (registration at 9AM)

Cambridge Public Library

125 Main Street

Cambridge, MN 55008

For YFU International Students and Host Parents

Please RSVP with your name, the home country of your exchange student, and names of family members who will join you at the orientation.

Questions and RSVP: _email@gmail.com_ or (XXX) XXX-XXXX

HOW TO USE EVITE FOR YFU ORIENTATION INVITATIONS!
1. Register on the Evite website and then log in.

·  The website is http://new.evite.com/#home

2. Click the “Create an Invitation” button on the Evite homepage.

3. Scroll through the list of events on the left-hand side of the page.

4. Click on your occasion.

5. Scroll through and choose a design.

6. Enter your event details after you have chosen a design.

7. Add guests.  You have 3 options-

· You can add them manually, separating them with commas.

· If you have done an Evite in the past, you can scroll through previously used addresses.

· You can import contacts by linking them to Evite.

8. Choose a reply style on the left-hand side of the page.

9. Check options from the bottom half of the page.

10. Click “Preview Invitation” button before sending to catch any errors.

11. Click “Finish & Send”.

12. Log into the Evite website as your event approaches to see your RSVP list.

HELPFUL HINTS FOR USING EVITE

· When seeking responses from non-responsive invitees, Evite has an option that allows sending the invitation to only those “Not Yet Replied”.

· Tracking attendees is simple using this website.

· Sharing an account with your YFU Orientation team in your cluster/field can be helpful in the event people have a choice of meetings to attend thus everyone who logs in can see who has responded.

· Host families and students can arrange carpools to meetings and events as they see who else is attending

· Lots of helpful options exist…and other free websites are available to use as well

· Be sure to publicize to your audience that you are using this website, as the invitations come showing EVITE as the sender.  Ask your host families, volunteers and students to read these evites when they arrive and not delete them.







HOW TO USE EVITE











